
From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - Department of Planning and Environment
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
Subject: Webform submission from: Activation Precincts SEPP and the Wagga Wagga master plan
Date: Thursday, 20 August 2020 9:45:39 PM

Submitted on Thu, 20/08/2020 - 21:45
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Sophia
Last Name: Vecchio
Name Withheld: No
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: WAGGA WAGGA, Brucedale 2650
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: Good evening, I would like it noted that I object to the SAP Development reaching as far as Mary Gilmore Road. I think it should end at
Trahairs Road. This will stop any negative impacts of view, noise, smell or anything adversely affecting the residents of Brucedale and Mt Pleasant. I
particularly object to anything spoiling the beautiful view that we currently have. This is where I have grown up and lived my life with the extreme good
fortune to have lived in such a beautiful place that I do not want spoiled for my family and our future family. Please do not move the industrial SAP
development past Trahirs Road. Thank you, Sophia Vecchio

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/WaggaWaggaSAP
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